Orange Government Access Television Committee
617 Orange Center Road

Orange, CT 06477-2499

(203) 891-4749 or (203) 891-4737

UNAPPROVED VIRTUAL MEETING MINUTES
April 8, 2021

Present: Chairman Sol Silverstein, Bob Kelly, Mike Muttitt, Coordinator Ron Davis, Assistant
Coordinator Chris Kelly, Recording Secretary Marlene Silverstein

Please note: No votes were taken at this meeting since a quorum was not present.
Chairman Silverstein convened the meeting at 7:34 pm.
Questions & Comments: None

Approve Minutes: No comments on the March minutes. A vote to approve the minutes will
be taken at the next OGAT committee meeting.

Budget Review. The budget was reviewed.

Coordinator’s Report: Coordinator Davis reported that the town continues to hold many
board and other meetings virtually with OGAT assisting by cablecasting them live. In addition,
OGAT streams meetings on YouTube and TelVue CloudCast. He also reported that the Frontier
and Optimum equipment has been functioning without issues. Assistant Coordinator Kelly
reported there were 152 Live Hits on TelVue CloudCast, 112 Video on Demand (VOD) hits on
Telvue CloudCast and 475 YouTube + VOD hits for the month of March. A typo on the report
regarding programs in the rotation will be corrected. A vote to approve the report will be taken
at the next OGAT committee meeting.

Action Item List: The list was reviewed and updated.
Cable Advisory Council (CAC) Grant: Assistant Coordinator Kelly has been working on a

list of equipment to upgrade the Board of Education meeting room for the next grant application
and will forward it to the committee.



Equipment Inventory: NewTek’s replacement video converter for the malfunctioning unit
should be received by April gth. Assistant Coordinator Kelly will return the failed unit along with
the incorrect replacement unit NewTek previously sent us after he receives and checks out the
new converter.

Town Talk: Assistant Coordinator Kelly is assisting Coordinator Davis in converting the
Police Academy tapes to a compatible editable format, but the effort was hindered by the large
number of shoots in March.

The meeting adjourned at 7:51pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Marlene Silverstein,
Recording Secretary



